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- The SCPA has committed to a cleaner truck fleet servicing our terminals with post-1993 
engine year trucks.  

- The certification process began on November 1, 2013. All trucks had to be certified via 
the website to call on SCPA container terminals, including the Inland Ports in Greer and 
Dillon, SC.  

- Trucks will be certified by the motor carriers via their Go!Port and/or eModal SCPA Port 
Manager portal. In Go!Port, Owners will check a box to certify that the truck engines are 
1994 or newer. For eModal SCPA Port Manager portal, it is understood that by accessing 
SCPA Port Manager portal that the truck(s) listed in the motor carrier’s account have an 
engine year of 1994 or newer.  

- The clean truck certification is based on engine year, not truck model year. For example, 
a 1990 truck with a 1994 or newer engine will be certified.  

- SCPA will conduct on terminal and digital spot checks to confirm engine year. Trucks 
must be properly certified to conduct business on South Carolina Ports Authority 
container facilities.  

- Trucks calling on the terminals that have not been certified will be allowed to enter one 
time, then the truck MUST be registered.  

- SCPA representatives are available to come to your business to assist in the certification 
process.  


